
From: Lindh, Frank 
Sent: 10/12/2011 5:57:16 PM 
To: Cherry, Brian K (/0=PG&E/0U=C0RP0RATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=BKC7) 
Cc: 
Bee: 
Subject: Out of Office AutoReply: Public Safety Threat 

I will be out of the office (with only intermittent access to e-mail) the week of October 10-14. 

I then will be on vacation, and out of the country, the week of October 17-21, with no access to e-mail that entire 
week.. 

If you need something urgently in my absence, please contact the Legal Division front desk at 415-703-2015. 

Thank you. 

Frank Lindh 
General Counsel 
California Public Utilities Commission 
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